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Posted on June 25, 2024

On Monday 24 June we had a lovely time with a group of young ladies from Tunstall School who were visiting to enjoy some

activities with our residents here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Our residents made bracelets, completed puzzles and enjoyed colouring with the students. They took part in some bowling,

rings toss and bean bag games together and one of our ladies loved looking after our interactive cat.

It was fantastic to see both generations enjoying chats about every day matters, and socialising together.

Thank you to the pupils of Tunstall School for their visit.
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